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Outgoing Mayor thanks staff and employees

(KLZA)-- Prior to the sitting of newly elected Mayor Mark Harkendorff and
those elected to serve on the City Council in Falls City Monday night, outgoing
Mayor Shawna Bindle used her final Mayors report to thank members of the
management team, and had high praise for the City of Falls City employees,
thanking them for their dedication to the City, and said she would put their
talents up against any other city with great confidence.

Bindle said it was challenging to serve and deal with the issues that came about
due to the first pandemic since 1919.

Bindle served one term at Mayor of Falls City.

She said she will continue to be be a champion for the City of Falls City.
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